
Governor Henry Allen to Taylor Miller
Governor Allen responds to a letter from Taylor Miller, of Salina, Kansas, in which he agrees with Taylor that it
would be better if the Industrial Court of Relations could have the power of "final judgment" but that the
constitution does not allow such administrative power.
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